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Ferris Students help needy at Thanksgiving 
 
BIG RAPIDS, Mich. – Students in Ferris State University’s College of Education and Human 
Services will be working to fight hunger in the community this Thanksgiving. 
 The students, members of the Alpha Alpha Iota Chapter of Kappa Delta Pi, international 
honor society in education, will collect cans and bottles on Friday, Nov. 12, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
The collections site is along Morrison Avenue in Big Rapids, adjacent to Burger King. 
 All monies raised during the recycle event will be donated to five local charities to 
provide meals for needy community members during the Thanksgiving holiday.  The funds will 
go to God’s Helping Hands, Mecosta Action Commission on Aging, Mid Michigan Community 
Action Agency, Project Starburst and WISE. 
 Further information is available from Kappa Delta Pi President, Victoria Deadwyler at 
580-9487. 
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